

## **WOODLAWN PRIMARY SCHOOL**

Tuesday 29th June 2021

Dear parents,

Well we have nearly made it to the end of another academic year. Thank you so much for all of your support this year – it has been one with many challenges, but also one where we have loved teaching and caring for your children.

This year we have some staff moving on to new adventures.

Miss Lamont, Mrs Barlow and Mrs Miller have all worked in school as classroom assistants this year and we want to thank them for all the love and attention they have shown to our children. We want to express our thanks and good wishes for the future.

Mrs Oliver and Mrs McAuley are both expecting little babies in the autumn term. We are thrilled that our Woodlawn family is increasing in number and wish them and their families all the very best for the next year. Hopefully Baby Oliver and Baby McAuley will come visit us in school.

And finally, Mrs Boggs will be taking a career break next year after 31 years of teaching in Woodlawn Primary School. I think you will agree that a career break is well deserved after so many years teaching here. Mrs Boggs has contributed so much to school life over her time here and we know that she will have impacted many of your lives and your children's lives. We trust that she will have a restful and beneficial year and wish her all the best for this next chapter in her life.

Due to these changes, we will be having some new faces join our team. Mr Robson will be teaching P2, Miss J McClean will be the P3 teacher, Miss Baird will be the P5 teacher and Miss Montgomery will be the P6 teacher. We are looking forward to welcoming these new teachers in August – they all have lots of skills and qualities that will benefit our school and we look forward to seeing the school move forward with their ideas.

School finishes tomorrow for the summer. Thank you once again for all of your support and we wish you a very happy and relaxing summer. We look forward to welcoming all children back to Woodlawn Primary School on Thursday 26<sup>th</sup> August 2021.

Until then, have a good summer.

From Miss McClean and all the staff at Woodlawn Primary School